
 

CITATION 
 

Be it hereby known to all that  
the Somerville City Council 

offers its sincerest commendations to 
 

Ben Ewen-Campen 
Vice President 

 
In recognition of the distinguished manner 

in which he presided at the Council’s meetings, 
and his dedicated service to the entire City. 

 
All of the Councilors extend their gratitude and 

express the hope for ongoing success in all endeavors. 
 
 

Offered this 8th day of December, 2022, by 
 
 

    
President Matthew McLaughlin  Councilor Willie Burnley, Jr. 
 
    
Councilor Charlotte Kelly  Councilor Kristen Strezo 
 
    
Councilor Jake Wilson  Councilor Jefferson Thomas (J.T.) Scott 
 
    
Councilor Jesse Clingan  Councilor Beatriz Gomez Mouakad 
 
    
Councilor Lance L. Davis  Councilor Judy Pineda Neufeld 


